
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

     
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

YEAR 1 
Autumn A 

Me, Myself and 
I. 
 

Art 
In Art, we will be 

focusing of our 
observational drawing 

skills and painting 

skills.  
 

 

 

 

 

Science 
Animals including humans 
– we will identify, name, 

draw, and label the basic 

parts of the human body. 
We will talk about which 

sense is associated with 

which part of the body. 
 

English 
We will start the year by exploring The Gruffalo. 
We will be having a focus on sentence structure 

and key components for this. We will then move 

on to our non-fiction writing unit. Where we will 
be exploring and writing a biography. 

 

Children will build on their understanding of 
letter formation, and using their pre-cursive 

letter formation. 
 

Please read a range of stories to your child 

regularly as this will support their learning. 
 

Maths 
In Maths, we will be looking at place 

value of numbers within 10. Thinking 
about ordering numbers and much 
more.  

We will also be covering addition and 
subtraction with in 10. 

PSHCE 

We will learning 
about our different 
emotions and ways 

to manage them. 
 

PE 
We will start the 

year by looking at 
the fundamentals 

of PE. 
Please ensure your 
child wears their 
PE kit on WEDNESDAY 

and THURSDAY. 

Computing 

We will learn about online 
safety and technology 

outside of school using our 

Purple Mash profiles. 

RE 

We will start thinking 
about different people 

and the world around 
us.   

Music 

Children will be 
learning how to find the 
beat in different music. 

History 
We will talk about how 

we have changed in our 

lives, using words such 

as ‘past’ ‘present’. 
 
 

 

 
Additional information: 

 
o Please make sure your 

child brings a daily 
water bottle to school 
and their book bag. 

o It is important to listen 
to your child read little 
and often (just 10 – 15 
minutes a day will make 
a big difference). 

o Our PE days will be on 
Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please ensure 
you child comes to 
school in their correct PE 
kit and long hair tied 
up. 

o Please ask Miss Ougana 
or Ms Cumiskey if you 
have any questions. We 
are always happy to 
help! 
 


